
Meeting of the Norwich Energy Committee Tuesday, 9/26, 7 pm, Tracy Hall 

 

Attending: Linda Gray, Susan Hardy, Suzanne Leiter, Norm Levy 

Guests: Bill Chidsey 

 

Discussion/updates: 

- Solarize Norwich 2017 events wrap up with outreach at the dump 9/27 (Linda and Norm will 

do). The 2017 Prospects list was divided up among committee members for follow-up. 

 

- Linda has confirmed with Efficiency VT that we will participate in the fall Button Up 

campaign, doing 2 outreach events. Bill will ask the Grange about NEC members giving out 

HEAT Squad info, LEDs, and simple efficiency items at the Grange pancake breakfast on 10/28. 

Linda will check with the library for a Sunday date when their community room is available. 

POST-MEETING UPDATE: the room is reserved for NEC 11/12, 12-4 pm. 

 

- Norwich has been chosen to work with the TRO regional planning commission on enhanced 

energy planning. TRORC has scheduled a joint meeting for the 4 towns involved (Bradford, 

Sharon, Thetford, Norwich) for 10/12, 6 pm at the  Thetford Town Hall. Then TRO staff will 

have meetings with the energy committee and planning commission of each town. 

 

- Judy Pond, for Aging in Place, has  suggested that NEC members could be at the AIP annual 

reception on Friday, Oct. 27 (4 - 6 pm at the Norwich Historical Society) with a small display to 

pitch the importance of switching to LED bulbs. They can "take orders" for LEDs to be carried 

out at their next Service Day. 

 

The next Norwich Energy Committee meeting is Tuesday, 10/24. 

 

submitted by Linda Gray 

 


